

CCO Advisory Councils Report to the Governing Board January 2015

Community Advisory Council

The Community Advisory Council met on January 26th in the Carmichael Room at Lane County Youth Services. The first part of the meeting was focused on the new partnership between Agate and Centene Corporation. Terry Coplin addressed the CAC and explained what had occurred. He clarified that he did expect things to change considerably for the CAC and that the partnership will bring needed resources and expertise to Trillium. A representative from Centene addressed the CAC and answered questions. CAC members were assured that they would have further opportunities to ask questions.

The second half of the meeting featured Dr. Lynnea Lindsey-Pengelly speaking about "The "TIIPing" Point: Brains and Bodies Together. "The presentation explained the Trillium Integration Incubator Project and gave examples from the pilot sites.